
   

2020 Mid-Atlantic Regional  
Learning Assistant Workshop 

June 5-6, 2020 
Montgomery College – Rockville Campus 

Join us as we explore the unique benefits and characteristics of Learning 
Assistant (LA) Programs at both two-year and four-year institutions as well as the 

positive impact LA programs have on underrepresented student populations.  

Participate in sessions that focus on: 
 
• the fundamentals of LA Programs   
   at two-year and four-year colleges 
 
• implementing & sustaining an LA  
   Program at your institution 
 
• best practices for incorporating  
   LAs into a variety of classroom  
   environments 
 
• benefits of LA programs on  
   underrepresented student populations  

Meet experienced LA program 
leaders, faculty mentors, and 
student Learning Assistants! 

When 

Friday, June 5th, 1 - 6 pm 

Saturday, June 6th, 9 am – 4 pm 
 
Where 

Montgomery College 

Science Center Complex 

51 Mannakee Street 

Rockville, MD 20850 
 
Who Should Attend? 

Any college educator who  
is interested in using student 

Learning Assistants in their 

courses. 
 
Registration Information 

Fee: $200 

Deadline: May 28, 2020 
                      (or until workshop fills) 

For more information and to register, please visit the conference website at: 

www.montgomerycollege.edu/LAregionalworkshop 


